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Steil Campaign Raises Over $500,000 in Q2 
Reports Over $700,000 Cash on Hand 

 

JANESVILLE, Wis. – Congressman Bryan Steil’s campaign announced today that the 

committee raised over $500,000 in the second quarter of 2019.  Steil also reported having over 

$700,000 cash on hand for the 2020 election.  

 

Over the past three months, the Steil for Wisconsin campaign received $529,639 in donations—

raising $176,000 per month on average. 

 

Steil received backing from groups representing hard working Wisconsin taxpayers and unions 

including the International Union Of Operating Engineers Local 139 and the Associated Builders 

and Contractors.  Wisconsin based employers showed their support for Steil including 

Northwestern Mutual Life, S.C Johnson and Sons and the Wisconsin Realtors.  The National 

Federation Of Independent Businesses also donated to the campaign. 

 

Sixty-two percent of the individuals who contributed to Steil’s campaign in the second quarter 

gave $100 or less, displaying the deep grassroots Wisconsin-based campaign Steil is running.  

 

Bryan Steil: “I am proud to have the support of workers and grassroots supporters across 

Wisconsin.  In Congress, I am standing up for American workers and protecting Southeast 

Wisconsin.  Our grassroots campaign’s momentum is growing stronger each day.”   

 

The second quarter of 2019 ran from April 1 to June 30, 2019. 
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